
Department of Public Works  

Announces NO Trash and Recycling 

Monday February 1. 2021 

 

 
Good evening everyone! 

 

As most of you are aware, we have a Nor’easter rolling into our area Monday morning and 

continuing into Tuesday. At first we thought we were off the hook with just wind and rain. Well, 

this afternoon and evening the forecast has changed. Now we could see up to 6+ inches of heavy 

wet snow accompanied by 55mph NE winds starting between 8-10am. A change over to rain will 

not occur, if it does, until 9-10pm.  

 

With that being said, we have made a decision to delay trash and recycling for one day since all 

staff members that do trash and recycling also participate in snow and ice operations. Trash and 

recycling pick up for Monday will be Tuesday; holiday schedule if you will. We sincerely 

apologize for the inconvenience, but public safety takes precedence and we take pride in keeping 

all of you safe while traveling. We appreciate your understanding and please stay safe during the 

storm! 

 

Shawn T Patterson  

Director of Public Works  

Town of Bourne, MA 

 


